## Minutes of Selectmens Meeting June 30, 1997

Selectmen Present: Peter Moore, Carol Smith and Philip Dwight.

The meeting opened at 6 P.M.

The owners of Lot 36 Map 1A, met with the Selectmen to complete arrangements to pay all back taxes.

The Selectmen signed and/or Japproved the following:

- A. Minutes of the June 237d meeting
- B. Intents to Cut: Wright, Olson, Oldershaw, Quigley, Brissette, Shea.
- C. Bettigole Amendment to contract
- D. Letter to Bill Lang

At 7 P.M. the owner of Lot 79 Map 7 met with the Selectmen to complete arrangements to pay all back taxes.

The contract for the Feasibility Grant was discussed. A motion was made, seconded and voted in the affirmative to approve the contract and to authorize Peter Moore, as Chairman of the Board, to sign on behalf of the Town.

The notice of the Town's 1997 equalized value was reviewed.

Brent Hautanen's six month evaluation was accepted.

The application for an A.R.T.S. position will be discussed with Bill Lang.

The meeting adjourned at 7:15 P.M.

Respectfully submitted by Philip T. Dwight.